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Dear Parents and Carers

It has been a busy and productive week at Glebe Public
School as we approach the end of Term 1 for 2022. 

It was wonderful to celebrate Harmony Day yesterday
and the theme of Everyone Belongs. One of the things
that I appreciate greatly about our school and
community is the strong sense of inclusion and
acceptance. I see this in action every time I walk into a
classroom or through the conversations I have with our
staff, parents, and the Glebe community in general. We
are incredibly fortunate to have a community that is
diverse and through which we can all have opportunities
to continually learn and grow from each other. 

Last week we had our first School Representative
Council (SRC) meeting for the year and next week, we
will have our official induction assembly of our
representatives from each class. Student voice is
students actively participating in decision-making at
school on things which shape their educational
experiences. It is more than students just 'having a say'
and 'being heard'. To be successful, schools must value
the perspectives and opinions of students and act on
them in a way that genuinely shapes learning and
decision-making at the school. I look forward to the
wonderful things that our SRC will achieve in 2022.
Thank you to Ms Rush, Miss Pedron, and Miss Potter for
leading this program at our school. 

Have a restful weekend and if there is anything we can
do to support you and your family over the coming
weeks, please do not hesitate to let us know. 

Bryce Walker
Principal
bryce.walker@det.nsw.edu.au
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Schools seeking a reading program that
incorporates a systematic approach to the
teaching of phonics alongside rich
literature and vocabulary
Schools that would like to see thorough
and consistent instruction across
classrooms in a year level, and a reduction
in the number of children needing
support in higher grades
Teachers looking to provide an evidence-
based approach to reading and spelling
that is aligned with the New South Wales
English syllabus (and in preparation for
the incoming 2023 K-2 English Syllabus).

This week, our staff engaged in a number of
professional learning activities. These
programs are two that we are implementing
at our school this year in line with our
Strategic Improvement Plan. We look forward
to keeping you updated about the progress of
these initiatives throughout the year.

Stage 1
Our Stage 1 team undertook training in the
InitiaLit program. It is an evidence-based
whole-class literacy program which will
provide all children with the essential core
knowledge and strong foundations to
become successful readers and writers. 

InitiaLit is designed for:

Stages 2 and 3
Our Stage 2 and 3 teams undertook training
in Spelling Mastery. Spelling Mastery builds
dependable spelling skills for students in
Years 1-6 through a highly structured method
that blends the following approaches:

Phonemic approach - helps beginning
spellers learn the relationships between
spoken sounds and written letters and then
apply them to spelling
Morphemic approach - exposes advanced
spellers to prefixes, bases, and suffixes
Whole-word approach - gives spellers at all
levels the meaning and root of a word and
shows how the word's spelling is influenced

Spelling Mastery interweaves these three
approaches according to students' skill
development and provides straightforward
lessons to help efficiently and effectively
teach the spelling skills students need to
become proficient readers and writers.
Explicit instruction, careful selection of
spelling words, and repeated and cumulative
practice help students master each concept
and reinforce and retain key information.

Together, InitiaLit and Spelling Mastery
provide a comprehensive and seamless whole
school approach to phonics and spelling
while personalising the learning for each
student. 
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PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWSPARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS      how to prepare  
Go with the right attitude
Try to approach the interview with a positive and relaxed attitude,
remembering you and the teacher are partners in your child's
learning. Don't be afraid to raise your concerns. At the same time, if
you're upset about something, let the teacher give you their
explanation of the situation. Heading to the school with the attitude
that you're going to 'sort them out' won't help anyone.

After the interview
It's important to discuss the meeting with your child and really
congratulate them on their strengths. If the teacher made
suggestions of things you could do at home, discuss these with your
child and commit to following through with them.

For more information click here. 

EMERGENCY RECESSEMERGENCY RECESS
AND LUNCHESAND LUNCHES

NAMES ON
BELONGINGS
Please ensure that your child has their name
clearly marked on their belongings such as
hats, jumpers, drink bottles, and lunch
boxes/containers. This makes it much easier
for them to be returned should they be lost
or misplaced.    

The school has a supply of food for emergency situations
should students require them. These are for situations such as
a student drops their food. They are not provided for students
who do not like what has been packed for them. Please
ensure that your child has enough recess and lunch for the
day. Should you be in a situation where you need support in
providing recess and lunch for your child, we are more than
happy to assist; however, we ask that you contact the school
and have this conversation.   

How is my child fitting in with other children?
What are the students working on now?
Is there anything about my child's needs that I should know?
Does my child ask questions, participate in class discussions
and other activities?

The next week at Glebe Public School parent teacher interviews
will be held. This is an opportunity to talk to your child's teachers.
The NSW Department of Education has some handy tips. Some
include: 

Do your homework
Take a few minutes before the meeting to jot down any questions
or comments you have. Because interviews usually only run 10 to
15 minutes it's good to have a reminder of the points you wanted
to raise. Common questions may include:

https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/going-to-school/school-events/parent-teacher-interviews


MAKE FRIENDS! 
It has been great to see an improvement
in students arriving by 9:00am each day.

On time school attendance is vital;
however, we understand that at times

things happen which cannot be
controlled and students may be late.

Students who arrive after 9:00 am are to
go to the school office on arrival and

receive a late note. The reason for the
late arrival is recorded and we ask that

parents/carers please let the school
know the reason  i.e.  ‘student attended
a medical appointment’ etc. When there
is no reason provided, the late arrival is
recorded as unexplained. Late arrivals

are closely monitored by the school
executive as part of our attendance

procedures. 



Please refer to the ‘Compulsory School
Attendance - information for parents’

guidelines from the Department of
Education by clicking here
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When your child misses school they miss
important opportunities to... 

WHY ATTENDANCE MATTERSWHY ATTENDANCE MATTERS  

Attendance!Attendance!  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/media/documents/attendance/attendance_parents.pdf











